
 
Public Service Ministry   Circular  1 /2008  PS: 22/0/3 VI 
 
From: Permanent Secretary 
 Public Service Ministry      Subject 
 
To: All Permanent Secretaries   Increase   in Union Dues – Guyana 
 Heads of Departments and   Public Service Union 
 Regional Executive Officer 
  
 
Dated: 2008-01-21 
 
 
I wish to inform you that the General Secretary of the Guyana Public Service Union (GPSU) has 
advised that in keeping with its rules a decision has been taken to increase the Union Dues from 
seven hundred and sixty dollars ($760.00) per month to one thousand dollars ($1000.00) per 
month. 
 
I have been asked to convey the decision to you, as I hereby do, with the view to the deductions 
being made from salaries of those categories of officers who fall within the bargaining unit of the 
above mentioned Union, with effect from 1st January 2008. 
 
Please bring this circular to the attention of all staff within your organizations who are eligible to 
subscribe to the Guyana Public Service Union (GPSU). 
 
 
 
 
………………………… 
Permanent Secretary 
Public Service Ministry 


